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NEW STUDY INVOLVING LIBRELA LOOKING FOR
DOGS WITH KNEE OR HIP OSTEOARTHRITIS

NC State University College of Veterinary Medicine and the Translation Research in Pain (TRiP)
team are looking for dogs who have osteoarthritis to participate in a new study. This is a randomized,
double blinded study looking to compare the efficacy of two FDA approved medications. Half of dogs
enrolled in the study will receive Librela.

STUDY BENEFITS

FREE physical, orthopedic,

and neurological exam.

FREE bloodwork and urine

analysis.

= $100 Gift Card with study
completion.

= All dogs receive approved
medication.

INCLUSION & EXCLUSION CRITERIA

e Clinical signs of osteoarthritis exclusively in the stifles or hips.

o Predominantly single limb lameness
At least 1 year and weigh >20 kg (44 Ibs.)
In general good health.
Wash out periods will be needed for any dogs on certain pain medications.
Dogs can receive nutritional supplements/food or mobility diets if they have
been on them for = 6 weeks.

PARTICIPATION

« Owners will be required to come to NCSU with their dog for a total of 6 study visits over the
course of 2.5 months.

e Give daily oral medication.

Please contact us to talk about the study!

Contact the Clinical Studies Core at cvmpainrelief@ncsu.edu
Translational Research

in Pain Program




